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TOWN OF DILLON 
PRACC MEETING NOTES 

 
REGULAR MEETING 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2023  
5:00 p.m. 

 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
The regular meeting of the PRAC Committee of the Town of Dillon, Colorado, was held on Monday, 
February 6, 2023, in person at Dillon Town Hall. Eric Nicholds, called the meeting to order at 5:03 pm. 
Committee members present were Mimi Motahari, Nanci Campbell, Louis Skowyra, Maureen Lopp, and 
Morgan Courtney. Staff members present were Jessie Klehfoth, Events and Recreation Director; Terese 
Berger, Recreation Manager; Renee Imamura, Town Council; and Michelle Haynes, Recording Secretary. 
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES OF JANUARY 9, 2023, REGULAR MEETING 
Maureen Lopp moved to approve the minutes from the January 9, 2023, regular meeting. Mimi 
Motahari seconded the motion, which passed unanimously. 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
The group welcomed their newest member, Morgan Courtney. The Events team gave a detailed 
review of their programming for both the Winter and Summer seasons. The Dillon Ice Rink will be 
open for family skate 9a.m. – 9p.m. Broomball and Hockey Drop-in games will start up this 
coming Wednesday and Thursday, registration is required. The first Full Moon party on the Lake 
was great success. Events assumes the next one will have an even larger turnout. The Committee 
recommended that the next Party have more activities to keep people engaged. They 
recommended things like a fire pit, Light up Disc Golf, yard games, and free beer. The Colorado 
Pond Hockey Tournament is coming up as well as the Mountain Mushers Dog Sledding Event.  
 
Summer programing was correspondingly reviewed. The Events teams discussed both Adult and 
Children programming. They would like to start drop-in Kickball and Cornhole tournaments. 
Along with adding some options for disc golf, senior events, kids summer camps, and concerts. 
The Events team is always looking for partners and business connections to help sponsor and 
host events. 
 
The committee discussed ideas for potential future programming. They would like to see Flag 
football, a Soap Box Derby, a BBQ Festival,  Blues Festival, and many different options for Disc 
Golf. They would like to see a verity of kids and senior specific programming along with different 
skill levels of programming. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
Eddie O’Brien spoke to give the committee kudos for their efforts and let then know he likes the 
direction they headed. He is pleased to hear that the committee would like to keep Dillon small, and 
they would like to find venders to fill our restaurants. 
 
FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS 
Art in Leslie’s Garden  
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Work Plan 
Cemetery Plan 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Interim Chair,  Eric Nicholds, adjourned the meeting at 6:05p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

Michelle Haynes 
 
Michelle Haynes 
Administrative Assistant  


